The Weddington High School Marching Warriors are proud to announce that they
will be representing the State of North Carolina at the 2022 Pearl Harbor
Memorial Parade, Commemorating the 80th Anniversary of WWII, on December
7, 2022, in Honolulu, Hawaii!

Under the direction of Ms. Mallory Norton, 65 students will be participating in this
exciting trip. While in Hawaii not only will they be marching in the parade, they
will also be participating in the American Musical Salute Tribute Performance at
either the USS Missouri or Arizona Memorial Visitors Center. There are many
other fun opportunities scheduled for the students. They will tour Pearl Harbor,
visit the USS Arizona, learn about the Polynesian Culture, attend a cooking
demonstration, tour the island including Diamond Head, Pali Lookout, Dole
Plantation, North Shore Beaches and the world famous Banzi Pipeline, Waimea
Bay and Sunset beach! This will be a whirlwind trip that will create lifelong
memories.

In order to ensure that all of our students have the opportunity to experience this
amazing trip, we are soliciting tax free donations to help defray the cost...53000
per student.

Thank you for supporting the band on this once in a lifetime trip!

There are several ways that you can donate by using the following form.



2022 Pearl Harbor Memorial Parade
Sponsorship Agreement

Name:

Phone Number:

Email Address:

Mailing Address:

City: State: Zip Code:

A donation to the WHS Marching Warriors Hawaii trip will be made in the following amount:

Donation Amount ($)

Sponsorship Payment Options
Payment enclosed (check payable to WHSBB, add ‘Hawaii’ to the memo line)
PayPal — 1xstw33{ { { xeltesqg 3hsrexi3ClswxihcfyssranAGKUZOT [ P<6G;] oOr scan:

Please return to... WHSBB
4901 Weddington Road
Matthews, NC 28104

Questions? Email Julie O’Connor at whsbbhawaii@gmail.com

Weddington High School Band Boosters is a non-profit, 501c3 organization. This contribution may be tax
deductible as a charitable donation. On behalf of the WHSBB, we thank you for your support. It is greatly
appreciated!



